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374 Duffield Road, Darley Abbey, Derby DE22 1ER
Offers Around £469,950 Freehold



• Extended Traditional Semi-Detached Property

• Ecclesbourne School Catchment Area

• Close To Darley Park

• Lounge, Dining Room, Conservatory

• Kitchen/Diner, Utility, Cloakroom

• Four Generous Bedrooms

• En-Suite Wet Room & Family Bathroom

• Delightful Private Garden

• Large Block Paved Driveway

• Garage, Greenhouse, Timber Shed

ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL CATCHMENT AREA – Extended traditional four bedroom family home with

private garden located close to Darley Park and Darley Abbey Village.

The Location
Darley Abbey Village offers a lovely local shop, historic St Matthew's Church and a regular bus service.

It is also within a short walk to the vibrant Derwent Valley Mills including a fine dining restaurant and

popular wine bars. The village is located on the banks of the attractive River Derwent with bridge and

magnificent weir. Educational facilities are close at hand to include the reputable village primary school

(Walter Evans) and is in the noted Ecclesbourne School catchment area located in Duffield. Private

education is also available in the village at The Old Vicarage.

Excellent transport links are close by with fast access onto the A6, A38, A50 and A52 leading to the M1

motorway. The location is convenient for Pride Park, the University of Derby, Royal Derby Hospital,

Rolls-Royce and Derby Railway Station.

A further point of note is that Darley Abbey Village is located in one of the few World Heritage Sites.

Ground Floor

Porch
With double glazed entrance door with stained glass with leaded finish and original panelled door with

stained glass with leaded finish opening into entrance hall.

Entrance Hall
14'0" x 6'10" (4.27 x 2.10)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling, radiator, staircase leading to the first floor with

attractive balustrade and original parquet flooring.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Lounge
21'9" x 11'7" (6.65 x 3.55)

With exposed brick chimney breast incorporating log

burning stove and raised slate hearth, deep skirting boards

and architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling, radiator,and architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling, radiator,

featured ceiling with exposed beams and three double

glazed Velux windows, double glazed French doors opening

into the conservatory and stripped internal panelled door.

Conservatory
17'10" x 12'3" (5.44 x 3.75)

With ceramic tiled flooring, three radiators, double glazed

French doors opening onto a block paved patio and private

rear garden.

Dining Room
13'8" into bay x 11'8" (4.18 into bay x 3.56)

With chimney breast with feature fireplace incorporating

open grate fire and raised brick hearth, exposed wood

flooring, deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

coving to ceiling, radiator, double glazed bay window to the

front elevation with leaded finish and stripped internal

panelled door.

Kitchen/Diner
18'0" x 13'6" x 8'3" (5.50 x 4.14 x 2.54)

With one and a half bowl porcelain sink unit with mixer tap,

base units with drawer and cupboard fronts, tiled splash-

backs, wall and base fitted units with matching worktops,

dual fuel Rangemaster cooker (included in the sale) with

matching Rangemaster extractor unit over and American

style fridge/freezer (included in the sale) with drinks

dispenser. Radiator, spotlights to ceiling, double glazed

window overlooking private rear garden, tiled flooring,

double glazed side Velux window and double glazed door

giving access to the garden and also to the garage.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Utility Room
6'6" x 3'8" (2.00 x 1.12)

With wall cupboards, worktops, plumbing for automatic washing machine, space for tumble dryer,

matching tiled flooring, tiled splash-backs, double glazed Velux window and panelled door giving

access to the cloakroom.

Cloakroom
4'10" x 3'8" (1.48 x 1.13)

In white with WC, wash basin, tiled splash-back, matching tiled flooring, radiator, spotlights to ceiling,

double glazed obscure window and internal panelled door with chrome fittings.

First Floor

Landing
With the continuation of the attractive balustrade, two double glazed windows to the rear elevation

and staircase leading to bedroom four.

Bedroom One
15'3" into bay x 10'5" (4.67 into bay x 3.20)

With a good range of fitted wardrobes with sliding doors

(included in the sale), deep skirting boards and architraves,

high ceiling, radiator, double glazed bay window with

leaded finish and aspect to the front and stripped internal

panelled door.

En-Suite Wet Room
8'2" x 6'5" (2.49 x 1.96)

With walk-in shower enclosure with chrome fittings including

shower, fitted wash basin with chrome fittings and fitted

storage cupboards beneath, low level WC, attractive fully

tiled walls, heated chrome towel rail/radiator, spotlights to

ceiling, double glazed leaded window with aspect to the

front and stripped internal panelled door.

Bedroom Two
12'3" x 11'7" (3.74 x 3.55)

With chimney breast, deep skirting boards and architraves,

high ceiling, radiator, double glazed window with aspect

over the rear garden and stripped internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Three
11'8" x 8'5" (3.57 x 2.59)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling, solid

wood flooring, radiator, double glazed leaded window with

aspect to the front, wardrobe (included in the sale) and

stripped internal panelled door.

Family Bathroom
9'1" x 6'8" (2.79 x 2.05)

In white with bath with mixer tap/shower attachment,

pedestal wash hand basin, low level WC, separate corner

shower cubicle with shower, fully tiled walls, tiled flooring,

heated chrome towel rail/radiator, spotlights to ceiling,

double glazed obscure window and stripped internal

panelled door.

Second Floor

Landing
With double glazed window to the rear elevation.

Study Area
8'5" x 3'11" (2.59 x 1.21)

Bedroom Four
16'6" x 13'3" (5.03 x 4.06)

With built-in wardrobes and cupboards providing good

storage, featured exposed brickwork, wood flooring, two

radiators, spotlights to ceiling, two double glazed Velux

windows with fitted blinds to the rear, delightful far reaching

views and internal door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Private Garden
To the rear of the property and being a major asset to the

sale of this particular property is its private, good sized,

enclosed rear garden laid to lawn with well stocked flower

beds, shrubs, block paved patio and ornamental pond with

water feature. Timber shed and greenhouse included in the

sale.

Large Driveway
The property benefits from a large block paved driveway providing car standing spaces for

approximately four/five cars.

Front Garden
The property is nicely set back from the attractive tree lined Duffield Road behind a landscaped, low

maintenance fore garden with wildlife pond, shrubs and hedgerow providing a screen for privacy.

Garage
17'11" x 8'8" (5.47 x 2.65)

With concrete flooring, roll-up front door, power, lighting, cold water tap, storage space alcove, wall

mounted combination boiler and rear access door.

Greenhouse
6' x 6' (1.83m x 1.83m)

Timber Shed
6' x 6' (1.83m x 1.83m)

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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